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The prestigious
James Beard Awards
recognize the
excellence and talent
of culinary arts across
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South Dakota chef is
being honored as the
best of the best.

Oglala Lakota chef
wins James Beard
Award
“People thought the
toilet paper shortage
was scary,” said
Shannon Avilla from
Parker, South Dakota.
“Imagine not having
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the stressful part for
her is calling business
after ...

National baby formula
shortage hitting hard
in South Dakota:
'Most days it's a loss'
Ella Stiefvater, Megan
Sanders, Kathryn
Rausch, Jacob Olson,
Sidney Peterson and
Caleb McGregor will
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for 2022-23.

Meet South Dakota’s
new FFA officers
In the Middle East of
San Diego County,
there lies a kind of
marijuana Mecca, a
place to which pot
pilgrims may
peregrinate on a high
hajj in their quest to
elevate themselves
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La Mesa as marijuana
Mecca
New manager and co-
owner of Parlour Ice
Cream, Emma
Houwman, plans to
expand the Parlour
menu to a create a
year-round
experience.
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Sd Of ThoughtNew owner of Parlour
Ice Cream Shop
carrying on tradition,
expanding menu and
season
“The other chambers
in South Dakota offer
amazing opportunities
for business owners
and entrepreneurs ...
“It’s way bigger than
we thought it would
be.” The organization
is also ...
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How South Dakota’s
new Hispanic
Chamber of
Commerce plans to
help businesses
The SD-WAN and
security service will
first launch in Spain
and then expand into
other European and
Latin American
markets.
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WAN, security service
The relatively new
practice of digital
product management
is helping
organizations better
achieve their
objectives by shifting
to a product-focused
business ... I thought
that if Forbes doesn
...
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Report: Digital
Product Management
finds its footing
Optimal multi-cloud
performance requires
end-to-end SD-WAN
automation ... Gain
insight from top
innovators and
thought leaders in the
fields of IT, business,
enterprise software,
startups ...
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Cisco and Megaport
Partner to Simplify SD-
WAN
"Considering all the
hardships, including
... the war that is now
going on, the situation
with TerraUSD
unsettled me the
most," one Ukrainian
investor told Insider.

Some crypto investors
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Luna's $60 billion
crash pushed them to
the brink and led to
thoughts of self-harm
Even though fuel
prices have hit an all-
time high, state
officials and business
operators in the South
Dakota tourism
industry ... “We really
thought that maybe
our gas prices may
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High gas prices not
expected to slow
down South Dakota
tourism industry in
2022
Beast/Photos by NDN
Collective/YouTubeTh
e story of a Rapid
City, S.D., hotel
embroiled in racial
tension took a bizarre
twist this week,
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Grand Gateway Hotel
...

Son to Drop Lawsuit
Against Family After
Racism Row
The Rapid City Area
Schools Board of
Education voted
unanimously Monday
to pull a policy off of
the meeting agenda
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outlined "Parents/Gua
rdian/Students Rights
in Education" because
the ...

RCAS board pulls
parental involvement
policy, suggests
resolution instead
Minnehaha County
4-H rodeo kids and
their horses found
their way to
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